
October 9, 2011

Ft. Worth Studio

Special Meeting

Time: 8:00 P.M.

Board Members Present: Washabaugh, Moore, Hirsch, Pinto ,Jackson, Oliver, Cosby, Harbour 

and Hudson.

The meeting was called to order by President Washabaugh. She opened the floor for discussion 

regarding the matter of the mailing of the proposed Bylaws amendment changes. After discussion

a motion was made to mail a postcard announcing the details of the upcoming Bylaws 

Membership Meeting on:November 12, 2011, at the Bridge Studio and not to mail the actual

amendment changes. Motion passed. Then, another Motion was made to this motion to put hard

copies in all bridge studios in our Unit, plus post them on our website and bulletin boards. Extra

copies of these amendments would be available to the membership to take home ,if wanting to do 

this.

Adjourned: 8:30P.M.

Elizabeth H. Hudson

Ft. Western Unit Secretary


